
 
 
 
 
 

Notes from the Office 
 
 
September 28, 2023 

There is NO SCHOOL tomorrow, September 29. 

ParentSquare 

If you are new to Hogan Cedars, be sure to sign up for Parent Square. It is the best way to stay 

informed about the goings on at Hogan Cedars. Our principal will send The Principal Newsletter 

via ParentSquare, teachers will send classroom letters and the office will send updates and 

calendar reminders. Click the QR code below for the type of phone you use. 
 

 

 

Attendance 

Teachers do not always have time to check your messages until after attendance is complete. 

Please continue to call your students’ absences into the office in the morning by 9:00 am. The 

office number is 503-261-4500. 
 

 
Volunteering and Visiting 

All volunteers  and visitors will need to apply every two years. Some of you are already in 

our system. If you have not volunteered in the past or it has been more than two years, you 

will 

need to submit an application so you are ready to volunteer. If you are coming to watch an event 

or have lunch with your child, you must also apply. This is essential so that we keep all children 

safe. 



 

Go to  https://www.gresham.k12.or.us/hces  

Hover over the Parents tab 

Click on Volunteer Information 
 

Look for Online Volunteer Application Form 
 

Click there and Begin your application 
 
 
Social Media Opt Out Information 

If you would like to make sure your child’s picture does not appear on any social media, please 

write a note or email Michelle Brown at brown153@gresham.k12.or.us  or Heidi Kaplan at 

 kaplan@gresham.k12.or.us.  Please include your name, your child’s name and a short message 

stating that your child’s image should not be used on any social media. Also, please make sure 

to note whether or not your child’s image can be included in the yearbook. 

 
Teddy Bear Parade 

 

The Teddy Bear Parade is Saturday, September 30. The parade begins at 10:00 am. 
 

 
 
Annual Fun Run 

 

Our annual Fun Run will be held on October 3. If you are interested in volunteering, please 

email  hcvolunteercoordinator@gmail.com. Also, be sure you have filled out the volunteer 

application. 

 
Picture Day 

School Picture Day is October 6th. Picture packets will be in backpacks today. Be sure to fill 

those out and send them back to school with payment on Friday, October 6th. 

 
NO SCHOOL 

There is no school on October 12 and 13. 
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